
From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Kenzie Castor <makenziecastor@gmail.com>
Jan Noriyuki
Move toward a brighter future! Case Number: IPC-E-21-21. 
Wednesday, October 13, 2021 3:12:41 PM

Dear Commission Secretary PUC,

I want the rooftop solar valuation study to be fair so I can participate in the program and help
move Idaho towards a clean energy future! We must work together to ensure local, clean,
customer-owned power is an option for all Idahoans.

Regards, 
Kenzie Castor 
20 Atkin Ln
Cascade, ID 83611
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